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Hello club members!  We are back at it! Cross your fingers for a great riding 
season & do a snow dance!! 

We had our first club meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 14th at Zeman’s Old Highway 
House. We had a good turnout but would like to see more of you. For those of 
you who can’t make it, we have started doing it over Zoom too! Watch your email 
for the link for each meeting! 

We have 2 positions open for nomination at next months meeting. 

• Vice President & Treasurer 
We are also looking for someone to be our Facebook coordinator.  We are 
hoping to reach more potential members through social media, so if 
anyone is interested in this, please let us know! 
 

Please mark your calendars for these work days: 

• Trail work & cleanup: Saturday, Oct. 1st, 2022 @ Steve & Wendy Senger’s 
house (E9508 Hogsback Rd, Baraboo) @ 8:00 a.m. *Pole saws are needed if 
anyone has one. 

• Trail work & cleanup: Saturday, Oct. 15th, 2022 @ Turner’s BP Gas Station 
@ 8:00 a.m. 

NEXT MEETING:  

WHEN: Wednesday, October 12th,2022 

WHERE: Mike’s Italian Restaurant (Formally Glacier Rock) *We will be ordering pizza’s 

TIME: 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



• Groomer maintenance & repairs: Saturday, Nov. 5th, 2022 @ Dave Dahlke’s 
shed (1411 Old Sawmill Rd, Baraboo) *This will probably take all day* 

TRAILER SALE!!!! 

The club is selling it’s 5x10 aluminum trailer & we are giving our members first 
chance on purchasing it! It is like brand new, only 200 miles on it! It will be 
sold for $1800 for club members.  If no one responds by October 1st, 2022, we 
will be putting it on Facebook Marketplace for $2200. 

 



Sauk County will hold an Appreciation dinner for everyone on March 25th, 2023 
at Zeman’s Old Highway House in Baraboo. They will be doing another gun 
raffle, tickets should be available soon to sell.  More information and details 
will be available in the near future.  

AWSC 2022-2023 Fall Workshop will be held in Rothschild, WI on October 21-
23, 2022.  The club will pay for two rooms for anyone interested.  You will be 
reimbursed for the cost of the room. Please check out the website awsc.org 
for registration information. 

The club will be raising the club membership fee for the 2023-2024 season, 
(this will be happening in July 2023) to $30.  This is for primary and secondary 
club.  There will be no discount given if you belong to 2 clubs.  

Have a great day & hope to see everyone at our next meeting! 

 

 

     PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS!!   

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 


